
Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, July 27, 2015 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:30 pm by Richard Werner. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Mike Sibley and Joe King 
Others present:  Lindsey Acord 
 

Approval of the minutes from the June 22nd regular meeting.  Motion by Mike to 
approve the minutes as written, second by Joe; motion carried. 

 
No scheduled appearances. 
 
Motion by Mike to approve Temporary Appointment request from Chief Hill, second 

by Joe; motion carried. 
 
After looking at information from Public Safety testing, and discussing pros and cons, 

Motion by Joe to invite Mayor and Police Committee to next meeting to discuss the 
possibility of switching to Public Safety Testing before making a decision, second by Mike; 
motion carried. 

 
     Discussion about entry level eligibility list candidate staying on the list regardless of 
whether we switch to public safety testing or not, and we will add more candidates to it 
when we test again. Lindsey to research minutes for past issues with the number of 
candidates on the eligibility roster, and what Mick told us at that point. 

 
As there being no further business, motion by Joe to adjourn the meeting at 5:33 pm, 

second by Mike; motion carried. 
 
 

Approval of Minutes:  ______________________________________ 
    Richard Werner, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Joe King, Commissioner 
Submitted by: 
Lindsey Acord 


